Newslink Week 8
[bookmark: _GoBack]At this week’s meeting the councillors were able to report to the children that 
· four handball courts are going to be painted on the asphalt area and Mr Jackson is purchasing handballs for the children to borrow
· a chess outdoor playing area is going to be established near the play equipment 
· there will be additional soap dispensers in the toilets 
· sushi meals deals will be available from the canteen in the near future
· more sporting gear has been placed in the borrowing shed for lunch time borrowing
· the auditions for the school musical will begin in the coming weeks.
I congratulate the classes and class captains for holding and running their class meetings and presenting their ideas to the SRC meetings. I also commend the School Captains and the SRC for organising and doing a fantastic job in running the fortnightly meetings.
Our next meeting is in Week 10.  Parents and friends are welcome to attend

Ms Toni Reid

